
US 12 (WIS 20 to WIS 67/US 12 Split) 

Weekly Construction Update 

  

Construction operations are nearing completion. We anticipate opening US-12 next week Tuesday 

(11/19) Evening. At this time, the signals will NOT be functioning. Final signal inspections are expected 

to take place after Tuesday’s work is complete. 

Current Construction Operations: 

• Signal equipment installation will be ongoing the rest of this week, into early next week. 

• Manhole work near Sterlingworth Dr. is complete. 

Upcoming Construction Operations (Week of 11/18/2024): 

• Traffic signal equipment will be installed, connected, and finished. 

• Inspections for traffic signal equipment are anticipated to take place. 

• Many other finishing items will be ongoing in the meantime, please be aware of equipment and 

personnel working on these items. 

o Please move over or slow down, stay attentive and use caution; having traffic next to 

equipment and workers is dangerous. 

Traffic Updates: 

• US 12 is closed to through traffic (residents and business will have access), a detour route 

utilizing WIS 20, I-43 and WIS 67 is in place. 

• No traffic will be allowed to cross the Sugar Creek Bridge for the duration of this project (Located 

between County A and County ES.) 

• Visit the WisDOT 511 Traffic Website to stay up to date - https://projects.511wi.gov/12elkhorn/ 

All work is weather dependent and subject to change. 
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